

Ulgham Feast

The Feast day was a friendly, happy, breezy event!

It was interesting to see the classic cars and chat to their lucky owners.

The finds from the metal detectorists were fascinating.

Hook the Duck and the Little Owls tent kept the young visitors busy!

Great refreshments helped the afternoon along.

The Steel Band was super and created a lovely atmosphere.

Thank you to all helpers and contributors, through out the day and thank you to all who came to join in with this Community occasion.

Oh No! It's hedge cutting time again!
Thank you to all who have cut their hedges. Please ensure hedges are trimmed near pavements and roads to keep everyone safe.

NCC cut roadside hedges in August.

ULGHAM PARISH COUNCIL VACANCY PARISH CLERK / RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER (RFO)

Ulgham Parish Council require a Clerk & RFO to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of the current post-holder. The post is part time for around 5 hours a week. Working mainly from home, the hours of work are flexible except for attendance at scheduled meetings. Salary will be based on the National Association of Local Councils pay scale and is dependent upon qualifications and experience. The Clerk & RFO will be responsible for the Parish Council's day to day business: Providing appropriate advice to the Parish Council, implementing decisions, preparing agendas and recording minutes, managing the Parish Council accounts, preparing budgets and managing the annual audit requirements. They will also update the Parish Council Website (which is part of the village website). Applicants must be computer literate. Previous experience as a Parish Clerk would be an advantage but not essential.

Applicants are asked to submit a CV including details of former and current posts to the Clerk. A job specification is available from the current Clerk, Mrs K Mavin, by contacting

ulghamparishcouncil@gmail.com Closing Date: Friday 25th August.

Please welcome Paul Barton as your new Parish Councillor. Your updated contact details can be found below:

Your Parish Councillors

Jim Scott (Chair)
Deb Wilson (Vice Chair)
George Brown
Helen Shaw

Paul Barton

Tel: 07771598371 Tel: 790465 Tel: 790170 Tel: 07734154511

Tel: 790636

The clerk to the council is Mrs. K. Mavin. Contact by email at ulghamparishcouncil@gmail.com

If you would prefer an electronic version of the Newsletter, please email deb_thecroft@hotmail.com to be added to the electronic listings.